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FLU NOTICE 

 

Dear Noble Parents, 

 New Jersey Law requires that every child 6 months through 59 months of age 

attending any licensed child-care center, preschool facility, or school shall annually 

receive at least one dose of influenza vaccine between the days of September 1
st
 and 

December 31
st
 of each year. 

 

Children who have not received the flu vaccine by December 31
st
 must be 

excluded from school for the duration of the influenza season (through March 31
st
) or 

until they receive at least one dose of influenza vaccine.  NJ State Law N.J.A.C 8:57-

4.19. 

 

Please contact your physician as soon as possible to schedule an appointment so 

that your child is properly immunized.  If your child does not receive the state 

mandated vaccine prior to January 4
th

, he or she will not be permitted to return to 

school when we resume in January without documentation of the vaccine.   

 

 

IF YOU DO NOT HAVE A PRIMARY CARE PROVIDER OR THERE IS 

NO HEALTH INSURANCE, PLEASE CONTACT YOUR LOCAL HEALTH 

DEPARTMENT TO GET THE REQUIRED VACCINE. 

 

Sincerely, 

School Nurse 

 

INFORMATION BELOW MUST BE COMPLETED BY 

PHYSICIAN.  Due to Office by January 2, 2024 
 

 

Student Name_______________________________________    Date of Birth_________ 

 

Received Flu Vaccine On___________________________________________________ 

 

Physician Signature___________________________________  Date________________ 

 

Name of Pediatric Office, Address, and Phone Number 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 


